
HONITON TOWN COUNCIL’S RESPONSE TO THE PUBLIC SPACES PROTECTION 

ORDERS CONSULTATION 

 

At the Full Council meeting held on 14th November 2022 members resolved 

unanimously to approve the recommendation from the Green & Open Spaces 

Committee made on 17th October 2022 as below:- 

“ That Honiton Town Council support the proposed changes to the Public Spaces 

Protection Orders to include the proposed change to the Control of Dogs PSPO 

relating to the Glen in Honiton, subject to the receipt of an enforcement 

assurance from EDDC.” 


